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I am a constituent from Portland, I voted for you and I absolutely oppose your attempt 

to take control of our forests. This is not a good plan for Oregon Forests. They are a 

local and national treasure and should be protected from further deforestation from 

the likes of Weyerhaeuser and especially the TimberUnity people. The Forest Service 

has done a fine job maintaining our forests, you know nothing about it. 

I spend every single weekend in the forests of Oregon hiking and foraging, it is a 

deeply special place for me. I have formed a community of like-minded people 

because of my love and respect of the forest. Public forested areas are crucial to our 

environment and wellbeing as humans. Old-growth forests are even more crucial and 

should be protected at all costs.  

Tiffany Garner 
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